Job Posting:
The Town of Bainbridge Highway Department is seeking qualified applicants for an open position.  Candidate must have a valid CDL license and a clean driving record. Applications are available at the Town Highway Garage, 179 Lawrence Rd.  Direct any questions to the Highway Superintendent, Gary Richman at 607-237-5967.  Application deadline is 4/20/21.
